
9/25/2020 

 

Because of poor air quality, tonight’s LHS Football Game has been rescheduled for tomorrow, Saturday 
September 26th at 2:00pm at Casper Kelly Walsh. Because of uncertain air quality conditions here in 
Laramie, and our desire to let our athletes compete, the game location has been moved. Our deepest 
apology for all of the inconveniences that this news brings. Administration at Kelly Walsh High School 
has assured us that all fans are welcome without the need to reserve tickets. 

  

Thank you for your flexibility and understanding. 

  

Jeffery D Lewis 

Principal 

Laramie High School 

 


